From: Andrea Richardson [richardson.475@osu.edu]
To: Sophia Lee

Time: Fri 11/2/2007 2:34 PM
Re: Poli Sci 559 concurrence From SENR

Hello Dr. Lee,

The Natural Resources Graduate Studies committee and the SENR Academic Affairs committee have both unanimously approved concurrence for Political Science 559.  Thank you for the opportunity to review this proposed course.  Please feel free to contact me if you need any additional information.

Thank you!
Andrea

Andrea Richardson
Student Records Officer/ Asst. to School Secretary
The Ohio State University
School of Environment and Natural Resources
2021 Coffey Road, 210 Kottman Hall
Columbus, OH 43210
P: 614/292-2265
F: 614/292-7432



From: REBECCA MARTENS <martens.20@osu.edu> 
Date: October 30, 2007 11:12:45 AM EDT 
To: bigham.1@osu.edu 
Subject: Poli Sci 559 concurrence reminder 

Greetings, 

I am writing to remind you that the ASC curricular office is seeking concurrence from your department and the concurrence request below was sent on 10/16. We are glad to receive any response so long as it is sanctioned by the department. 

Please let us know by 11/2 Friday. (If you need more time to review the request, please let us know.) If we do not hear from you, we will assume concurrence for these courses. 

Thank you. 

Sophia 

